

Dear Fellow Supporters of Rainbow Trail Lutheran Camp:

We are writing to share information about a wonderful (and tasty) opportunity to help raise funds for RTLC. This FUNdraiser will be hosted by all the California Pizza Kitchens along the Colorado Front Range. This is a yummy and easy fundraiser, and we are asking for your help to spread the word!

- WHEN: Tuesday, March 4, 2014 Hours: ALL DAY (Lunch through Dinner)
- HOW: Bring a copy of the advertising flyer to your favorite location and present it to your server. 20% of your total bill, including beverages, will be donated to RTLC. Catering and take-out are included.
- WHERE:
 - o Boulder 29th St. Mall
 - Colorado Springs Shops of Briargate
 - o Denver Cherry Creek Mall
 - Lakewood Colorado Mills
 - Lonetree Park Meadows Mall
 - o Broomfield Flatiron Mall



We need your help to distribute the flyer; please include it on your church website, Sunday bulletins, newsletter, Facebook, e-blasts, bulletin boards, and any other media you utilize. The flyer will be available electronically through the RTLC website. California Pizza Kitchen's only restriction is that the flyer cannot be distributed in or near the restaurant.

If you have any questions concerning this event, please feel free to contact Judy or Marsha by phone or email (see below). Thank you for your help in supporting the ongoing ministry of Rainbow Trail Lutheran Camp!

Judy Leiseth jleiseth@hotmail.com 719-264-1538

Marsha Ehrhardt mkehrhardt@gmail.com 719-494-7532